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Monthly Meeting, Thursday August 18, 7PM, Sherman Municipal Airport Terminal 

What may (will) be the highlight of the year, Guido Bevoni will present what is going to be an exciting review of his aviation 

career. With well over 30,000 hrs earned the hard way (not flying the airlines), it is sure to be packed with exciting tales, 

but, most important, he’s one of our own.  Come on out and listen to “Guido about Guido.”  You’ve got to be there! 

   

Flight to McKinney EAA, Saturday August 6th 

Several club members made the trek to McKinney “National” Airport to visit the local EAA chapter for their first Saturday 

donuts.  We had several pilots, including Clint Murphy, Jimmy Finney, Mike McLenden, John Halterman (and his little 

brother from Big Brothers/Big Sisters), Rick Simmons, and Robby Carney, rendez-vous at SWI, and flew down to TKI.  

Paul Tanner flew 007 direct to TKI.  Somehow in the process, we lost Jimmy and Mike…..  However, we spent about an 

hour there before returning home.  It was a nice visit. 

A special note 

We will not have a first Saturday event in September due to Labor Day weekend.  It will be replaced by the Light Sport 

Expo at GLE later in the month. 

Regulatory Minute 

Did you know that if you fly gliders or hot air balloons a medical is not required?  Nope.  None required.  Even if your 

medical was revoked, you can still fly, even as a commercial operation.  No excuse not to get back in the air! 

 

Upcoming Chapter Events 

Thursday August 18  Monthly Meeting, Sherman Airport Terminal, 7:00 PM 

    Subject:  Guido about Guido 

Thursday September 22  Monthly Meeting, Sherman Airport Terminal, 7:00 PM 

    Subject:  Scott Neumann—Test Pilot School 

Saturday September 24  Sport Plane Fly-in and Expo at Gainesville Airport 

Saturday October 1  Brushy Creek Annual Fly-In 

Sat/Sun October 15/16  Splash-In at Cedar Mills (and support Sunday morning pancake breakfast) 

Thursday October 20  Monthly Meeting, Sherman Airport Terminal, 7:00 PM 

    Subject:  TBD 

 

 



 

 

Officers/Board of Directors/Key Coordinators 

Name Position Contact Number 

John Horn President 940-736-8440 

Paul Tanner Vice President 903-819-1940 

John Halterman Secretary 903-819-9947 

Ross Richardson Treasurer 903-821-4277 

Steve Straus Board of Directors 214-693-1417 

Rick Simmons Board of Directors 903-818-8066 

Mary Lawrence Board of Directors  903-821-2670 

Mel Asberry Technical Counselor 972-784-7544 

Jim Smisek Technical Counselor 903-819-6428 

Ross Richardson Membership 903-821-4277 

John Horn Young Eagles Coordinator 940-736-8440 

John Halterman Newsletter Editor 903-819-9947 

Billy Dollarhide Web Master 903-870-0521 

 

General Email:  EAA323@hotmail.com     Website:  www.eaa323.org  

 


